
The “Wheels & Wings”   

Event at Middle Wallop on the 12th July   
 This is the second time we have attended this event to fly the flag so to speak 

for the BMFA by putting on a static display. The stand was manned by David 

Smith, David Durnford, Phil and Iris Stevens and me.     

  

As can be seen several models were on 

display to create interest in all forms of 

the hobby from Fixed wing aircraft to 

Helicopters and Gliders.  

Many potential modellers showed 

interest and asked how to get started. 

All were informed of the “Club Finder” 

available on the main BMFA website 

and were advised to find a local club 

and contact them for help.   

In addition to this quite a few past 

modellers approached us as that 

were considering returning to the 

hobby now that families had grown 

up giving them more time for 

themselves. All in all, we found this a 

worthwhile exercise to promote the 

hobby in particular for the young, 

much needed to join our ageing 

community.   

Any clubs out there that are approached please follow up any enquiries  to 

ensure the hobby as a whole benefit from exercises like this.   


